
_) Statement of Need and Reasonableness 

Proposed Repeal of Rule Relating to Contract Transmittal 

5510.3210 The Bureau has, for three years, monitored the 
frequency of requests to research the contracts 
presently on file. There have been four requests. 
Of the four requests, none of the inquiring parties 
actually came to the Bureau to do such research. 

The Bureau is unable to provide staff time to 
maintain the voluminous files or physical space to 
accommodate the filing and retention of such a 
little used service. 
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